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CUET counseling should be centralised, ABVP submits memorandum to UGC Chairman. 

 

NTA exams should be conducted at government centers to ensure transparency: ABVP 

 

Today, a delegation of the Akhil Bharatiya Vidyarthi Parishad, led by National General Secretary 

Yagyavalkya Shukla, met with the Chairman of the University Grants Commission Prof M Jagadesh 

Kumar in Delhi raising the issue of increased financial burden on students due to them being made to 

pay separate registration fees for CUET and for the admission counselling at different universities, 

demanding that the process be simplified and the burden be reduced by charging the students once for 

the entire process. ABVP has demanded that common counseling be conducted in universities under 

CUET, similar to how the process is carried out for IITs and NITs. 

 

Additionally, the Akhil Bharatiya Vidyarthi Parishad delegation has put forth the demand that the 

examinations conducted by the National Testing Agency (NTA) be held only in government and credible 

centres, and that the number of examination centers for the CUET exam in the country be increased. 

ABVP has demanded that students should not face any difficulties during the CUET exam at the eleventh 

hour and therefore the National Testing Agency should make all necessary preparations in advance. 

 

Yagyawalkya Shukla, National General Secretary, ABVP, has said that "a large number of students are 

participating in the CUET, so it is necessary to ensure that the admission process be simplified by making 

the counseling process easier. Fees should be charged only once during the entire admission process 

based to ensure the students' financial convenience. Every possible effort should be made to ensure full 

transparency and integrity in the examinations. The common counseling process for University 

admissions will make things easier for students." 

 

The delegation of representatives from ABVP who met with the Chairman of the University Grants 

Commission, comprised of Yagyavalkya Shukla, the National General Secretary, ABVP, National 

Secretaries Hushyar Singh Meena, Sakshi Singh, Rakesh Das, Biraj Vishwas, Virendra Solanki, Mustafa 

Ali, Ankita Pawar, National Media Convener Ashutosh Singh, and Harsh Atri, State Secretary, ABVP 

Delhi. 

 

The Chairman of the University Grants Commission, Prof. M Jagadesh Kumar, has given a positive 

response to the subject of CUET common counseling. 

 

 

(This Press Release has been issued by Central Office Secretary Digambar Pawar) 

 


